attn Matthias Gentet

T note your letter of 15 November concerning the premises at 46 Birchington Road NW6 4LJ. Comments
were closed on 9 December, but I see there is no date yet for the committee to hear the application—which
is retrospective, and very unpopular with nearby residents.

You will have noted the detailed and cogent argument put to you by Andrew and Tara Hamel-Smith. This
should be taken in conjunction with other responses, including my own, to the original application
2016/0652/P, which was withdrawn. The same argument continues to apply to this renewed application,
which in essence asks for the same thing a second time around.

You can gauge the strength of feeling among residents by referring to the 'Petitions and Individual
Responses' to this earlier application. T trust it is not felt that the passage of time has 'seen oft' residents’
opposition to this unsightly and unlawful violation of the planning process.

Can you tell me when this is likely to be reviewed in committee please?

With kind regards,

Martin Hayman
18 Birchington Road
London NW6 4L]



